
 
 
December 10, 2024 – Superintendent’s Report 
 
 
ADMIN UPDATE: 
Utilities are seeking approval for the Notice of Award (NOA) to Milestone Contractors, LLP. for 
$276,000.00 for the remaining portion of the Pendleton Pike Water Main Relocations Project. This project 
will complete the water main relocations that were necessary to be relocated for the Pendleton Pike 
Median Safety Improvements Project that is currently underway.   

 
Account Adjustments: 
6526 Paradise Ct – customer is requesting an adjustment in the sewer portion of the bill in the amount 
of $254.13 due to a water service line leak.  We recommend approval.  
  
 


